
34, chemin des Colombettes, 1211 GENÈVE 20 (SUISSE);  ) (022) 338 9111;  Fac-similé (41 22) 733 5428;  Télex CH - 412 912
Internet:  http://www.wipo.int       e-mail:  wipo.mail@wipo.int Banque:  Crédit Suisse, Genève, compte OMPI N° 48 7080-81

www.ompi.int Chèques postaux:  OMPI No. 12-5000-8, Genève

C. SCIT 2376
04

July 13, 1998

Re:  Preparation of the Request for Proposals (RFP) for the WIPO Global
Information Network (Project SCIT/P 35)

____________________________________________________________

Madam,
Sir,

At its first Plenary session, held in June 1998, the Standing Committee on
Information Technologies (SCIT), when considering the establishment of the
WIPO Global Information Network, decided to set up a new task force to assist
the International Bureau of WIPO in the work of drawing up the Request for
Proposals (RFP) and requested the International Bureau to invite members of the
SCIT to nominate experts for inclusion in the task force (see document SCIT/1/7
Prov., paragraphs 16 to 20).  The nominated experts should have the necessary
technical expertise to make an effective contribution in their individual capacity
to the work of the task force, the terms of reference of which are as follows:

Assist the International Bureau in preparing the Request for Proposals for the
Global Information Network including, in particular:

(a) Assessment of technical requirements to provide network services for
the intellectual property offices in the light of their existing information
infrastructure determined through a technical inventory;

 
(b) Establishment of technical requirements for data exchange between

intellectual property offices, including the exchange of unpublished data, by
means of a survey of the needs of the intellectual property offices for such
exchange.
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Please note that this task will require a significant commitment by the
experts to intensive work to be undertaken mainly via e-mail during the period of
August to mid-November 1998.

Your Office/Organization is cordially invited to nominate an expert who
will work as a member of this task force.  Should you wish to do so, it would be
appreciated if you could provide the International Bureau with the name and all
contact details (telephone, fax, e-mail) of your nominated expert as soon as
possible and not later than July 31, 1998.  Your response should also be sent to
our e-mail address, scit.mail@wipo.int.  Please indicate the number of this
Circular in your reply.

Sincerely yours,

Y. Takagi
Director

Inter-Office Information Services Department


